
OCCC Meeting

Friday, May 13
th

Chemeketa Community College

Minutes

1) Meeting brought to order at 9.10 am

2) Agenda for meeting approved.

3) Minutes of previous meeting approved.

4) Reports from the campuses:

Lane CC (Linda Loft)

Greater than 100% growth in last 2 years (CS and CIS). The networking area is “overwhelmed”. 
Gaming and web development are both up.

Paul Wilkins was introduced as new faculty. He is working on a game development program.

PSU (Karla Fant)

Doubled enrollment in last 12 months in CS 161, 162 and 163. 44% of students skip CS 161. Can enter 
CS 162 (C++) directly if you have a programming background.

SWCC Brookings (Chris Williamson)

50
th

 anniversary. New campus. 4.9% increase in FTE campus-wide. 15 students learning Game Maker.

Shelly Hudson (Dept of Community Colleges, Salem)

Decrease in federal funding. Decrease in Perkins funding. (Down 25%).

Clackamas CC (Deborah)

Enrollments up 5% campus wide. Computer classes doing better than that. Have done some 
consolidation and budget reduction. Have merged computer education with business department. 
Health Informatics degree approved. (AAS).

OIT Portland (Jay Bockelman)

New program in 'Embedded Systems Engineering'. Enrollment in Software Engineering is up 10%. CIS
is up 10%.

OIT Klamath Falls (Sherri Yang)



3 tracks: Software Technology, Computer Engineering Technology, Embedded Systems. Hardware 
enrollment dropping, but software increasing slightly. Summer Camp for Game Maker.

Linn Benton CC (Dottie Korse)

Program is full. Starting Health Informatics in fall. New medical school opening in Lebanon, teaching 
MO's, not MD's.)

Western Oregon University (Bob Brogue)

6,000 students total. Large foreign population who pay 3x in-state tuition. (Saudi Arabia pays for all 
graduate tuition for Saudi nationals). New tenure track position open.

Chemeketa CC (Mitch Fry)

Enrollment up 7% to 8%. Everything in CS is fully enrolled. Will start checking prereqs next year. 30 
transfer students.

University of Oregon (Jim)

300 level classes have 50 students, up from 30. Aug 14
th

 to Aug 26
th

: Pacific Rim Summer Workshop.

Oregon State University (Molly Shorr)

Molly will no longer be head advisor. Admitted 95 students to CS Professional Program (up 30 from 
previous winter). 3 options: CS, IS, Applied Systems (which includes simulation and game 
programming. $450,000 scholarship money available for CS students. Paul Paulson is retiring. OSU is 
hiring a new CS instructor.

5) Governor's Office (Nancy Golden)

Governor's goals: 40% to have 4 year degree, 40% to have a 2 year degree, 20% to have a “family 
paying” job.

SB 909 intended to create a K-20 “seamless system”.

The Governor's priorities are: Education, Jobs, Health. (SB 242).

6) The next meeting will be Oct 28
th

 at PCC Sylvania.

7) Meeting adjourned at 12.00pm

Agenda topics for next meeting:

1) Swensen Award. Committee: David Todd, Linda Loft, Sherri Yang.

2) Review descriptions and outcomes of transfer classes.




